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Directorôs Welcome 

Greetings Students, Colleagues, Friends and Advocates of the Office of Supportive Services (OSS), also home to TRIO Student Sup-

port Services (SSS)!  OSS Program Specialists are proud and privileged to welcome the 2016 cohort of TRIO SSS participants. In-

coming TRIO students are joining a community of scholars who are motivated and committed to preparing themselves professionally, 

culturally, and globally to bring technical expertise and unique approaches to problem solving on local, national, and global levels.  

 

Remarkably, this year marks 45 years that the Office of Supportive Services has pro-

vided continuous service to students. Our efforts support highly capable, low-

income, first-generation students, and students with disabilities.  Guided by The 

Higher Education Act (HEA), as amended by the Higher Education Opportunity Act 

(Public Law 110-315) (HEOA), we are mandated to provide specific, required ser-

vices to eligible participants and provide an Annual Performance Report (APR) of 

program services that documents student success according to defined objectives.  

For example, in the 2015-2016 academic year, ninety-five percent (95%) of students 

served attained good academic standing, ninety-four percent (94%) persisted and 

seventy-seven percent (77%) graduated within 6 years!  

 

The TRIO SSS program provides, in accordance with the Department of Education, academic tutoring, advice and assistance in post-

secondary course selection, assistance with information on student financial aid programs, and resources for locating public and pri-

vate scholarships; assistance in completing financial aid applications; services designed to improve financial and economic literacy 

and assistance in applying for admission to graduate and professional programs.  The TRIO SSS program also provides individual-

ized counseling for personal, career, and academic information, activities, and instruction designed to acquaint students with career 

options; exposure to cultural events and academic programs not usually available; mentoring programs and helping students secure 

temporary housing during breaks for students who are homeless youths and students who are in foster care or are aging out of the 

foster care system. 

 

We applaud all OSS students on their decision to advance their education. We are committed to providing the resources they may 

need to prepare for their future. We encourage our colleagues and partners across campus to direct students to stop in the office if 

they have a need we can meet. Weôll be glad to assist! 

                       - Dr. Aurles U. Wiggins, Director 
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